Portland Processwork Clinic
find meaningful change

No Surprises Act Agreement

In compliance with the No Surprises Act that goes into effect January 1, 2022, all healthcare
providers are required to notify clients of their Federal rights and protections against “surprise
billing.”

We are required to provide you with a Good Faith Estimate of the cost of services. This is reflected
in our initial discussion and in the Payment and Consent Form you completed and signed as part of
the required paperwork. The true length of counseling is difficult to determine at the outset, and
each client has a right to decide how long they would like to participate in counseling. We will
collaborate with you throughout to determine how many sessions you may need.

It is a Federal requitement that we have each client sign this form to begin/resume treatment. Please
sign and date and return the signed document before your next appointment. If you have any
questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.

Thank you very much.

I have read and understood this policy agreement. I consent to counseling services at the Portland
Processwork Clinic under these conditions.

Client’s/ Guardian’s signature Date
Counselof’s signature Date
2049 NW Hoyt St.
Portland, OR 97209
503-321-5002

portlandprocessworkdinic.org



